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NHBA ANNOUNCES 2023 SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS 
 

 July 18, 2023 – For over 13 years, The Niagara Home Builders’ Association has been 

granting scholarships to individuals entering into post-secondary education. 

 

The Scholarship Program was established to recognize the importance of continuing 

educational studies beyond high school. Since its conception, the NHBA has awarded 

over $44,000 to students pursuing a career within a variety of fields which have 

included, but not limited to; engineering, health sciences, teaching and business 

studies.  

 

This year, eight (8) young individuals were awarded scholarships, each following a 

different career path. The winners of the 2023 NHBA scholarship include: 

 

Aaliyah Alfieri – Sponsored by Kenmore Homes, Aaliyah will attend The University of 

Guelph to study Marketing Management 

 

Ian Lycett – Sponsored by Mountainview Building Group, Ian will be pursuing a career in 

Computer Science at Brock University this fall 

 

Kieran Brown – Sponsored by Mountainview Building Group, Kieran will continue his 

educational studies at Brock University, while majoring in Sports Management  

 

Lauren Jonah – Sponsored by Homes by Hendriks Inc, Lauren has selected to attend The 

University of Guelph this September, working on obtaining a Bachelor of Arts, while 

majoring in Environmental Governance 
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Leonardo Guilherme – Sponsored by Arcadis / IBI Group, Leonardo is currently a 

Landscape Architecture Technologist, who has selected to continue his educational 

journey by attending The University of Guelph, working towards his Bachelor of 

Landscape Architecture 

 

Liam Gatt – Sponsored by SilverLine Group Inc., Liam has selected to attend Brock 

University, where he will study Humanities & English 

 

Olivia Sjoblad– Sponsored by RJM Construction, Olivia has selected the path of 

studying Broadcasting – Radio, Television & Film at Niagara College 

 

Sydney MacDonell – Sponsored by Water Superstore, Sydney will attend Toronto 

Metropolitan University, where she will complete her Bachelor of Design in Fashion  

 

Awarded scholarship funds are raised through the Associations annual “Golf Classic” 

which took place this year on June 6, 2023, at Thundering Waters Golf Club in Niagara 

Falls. 

About The NHBA 

Established in 1955, the Niagara Home Builders’ Association is a not-for-profit 

organization representing more than 150 member companies including: Builders, 

Developers, Renovators, Suppliers, Supplier/Trade Contractors, Manufacturers, and 

Allied Professionals. 

The NHBA is the Voice of the Residential Construction and Renovation Industry, 

consisting of a network of professionals who use strategic alliances to effectively 

manage residential construction issues to the satisfaction and betterment of members 

and the consumers. 
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